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Progress in our BioComp project 

For new readers:  

All previous newsletters can be found on our project website https://Biocompetences.eu. 

The BioComp project is a European Erasmus+ project with partners from Belgium, Bulgaria, Czech 

Republic, Denmark, Germany, Greece, The Netherlands, and Romania. We hope these Newsletters will 

give you a good impression of our project. 

 

For other readers:  

As you know, our project focuses on the development of 4 learning scenarios: 

- Production of Algae, 

- Biogas, 

- Cereals for bio-packaging, 

- Setting up a BBE company. 

The materials are already prepared and available on our webpages, see below. 

 

Our Transnational Partner Meeting in Athens 

After a long period of working together on distance, we were so happy to meet each other in real in 
Athens. Our partner the University of West Attica had organized our meeting and we were together 
on 23rd and 24th September. 

We presented each other the results which we had realized so far. All materials for the four scenarios 
are ready and uploaded in the Navigator (https://navigator.biocompetences.eu/) You can find there 
all modules and more. 

The modules contain learning material on EQF levels 3-4. To support the teacher and trainer, we also 
work on pedagogical support. One manual contains more general information (“How-questions”) and 
four more specific manuals give pedagogical guidelines per scenario. Also, these materials will be 
placed on the Navigator soon. 

 

https://navigator.biocompetences.eu/
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LTTA 

This abbreviation stands for Learning Training Teaching Activity. This is a 3 days training for potential 
users (teachers and trainers). It is planned for 24-26 November in Prague. Are you a teacher or trainer 
and interested in this activity, please contact the BioComp partner in your country. See below. The 
number of participants is very limited, but the results will be used to improve the prepared materials. 

Further planning 

In the coming months, each partner will organize so-called National Multiplier Events. At these events, 
all project results will be presented and discussed. You will be informed about the place and date 
by your partner organization as well.  

We plan to finish our project in April 2022. Shortly before we will have another Multiplier Event This 
will be in Brussels, with participants from different countries. Are you interested to participate? 
As soon as we have more details, we will inform you on our website and in a next Newsletter. 

 
Hans Blankestijn and Elke Halm (Blankcon NL) and Marek Botek (UCT Prague). 
(marek.botek@vscht.cz) 
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